
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

 
Date: November 6, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent    
   
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re: Board Policies DE, DFD, DFE and JNA  
 

We would like to discuss Board Policies DE Debt Records, DFD Bond Sales, DFE 
Short Term Loans and administrative procedure JNA District Scholarship Fund at the 
next Finance Committee on November 12, 2018. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. Thank you. 

 
 
 AS/kp 
 
 Attachment 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
 
 


